

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

26<sup>th</sup> September 2022

## PTA Autumn Tidy - Calling for your Help!

Dear Parents & carers,

At Parkland we have high expectations for your child. Our expectations include making sure the environment is well kept and shows our pupils we value them. It isn't always easy keeping on top of such large grounds and we are asking for your help.

On Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2022 1.30pm - 3pm we are having an 'Autumn Tidy' afternoon. We would like to invite parents and grandparents into school to help us to tidy the school grounds. The work will be general gardening and tidying up outside. If you think you are up for the challenge and could offer us some time, then please complete the slip below. (If the weather is too wet, then we will postpone the event.)

Please wear appropriate clothing and bring gardening gloves and tools if you are able to.

Please click the link to fill in the reply slip by **Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> September**. We hope to see you in school next week.

https://forms.office.com/r/PEwuN0chXD

Yours sincerely

Brokens

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk



